
From: Phyllis Errico <perrico@vaco.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020, 1:48 PM 
To: Virginia FOIA Council 
Subject: Re: FOIA Electronic Meetings - public comment 
 

VACo supports  more flexibility  for members of local public bodies and thus supports 
Delegate  Levine's bill as well as the  general concept of Chair Seltzer draft.  We have some 
concern about having to hold a meeting electronically at the last minute if a member  has to 
participate  remotely and may have further drafting suggestions for the Chairs draft. 
 
 
Phyllis Errico 
Virginia Association of Counties 
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